
NO. 145-ITPO/1/BDD/2020 
INDIA TRADE PROMOTION ORGANISATION 

 

Dated  2/6/2020 

 

CIRCULAR 

 

             Further to  relaxations offered vide circular 21/4/2020, ITPO has decided to 

allow multiple  reschedulement of events during the current FY 2020-21 without penalty 

subject to that the request should reach ITPO  15 days prior of the start of the tenancy. 

 

 This issues with the approval of the Competent Authority.  

 

 

Sd/ 
Vikas Malhotra 

General Manager (BDD)  
To :  
 
All Third Party Fair Organisers  
All Officers/Officials in BDD  
All HoDs  
Finance Division(Revenue Department)  
Copy for Information to :  
PS to CMD  
PS to ED 


